
From: Anders Kreuger <anderskreuger@hotmail.com> 

To: <kortun@netone.com.tr> 

Date: ‚arßamba, 04 AralÝk 2002 22:42 

Subject: Re: FW: 

 

Dear Vasif, 

 

Back to sub-zero Stockholm, back to a day without e-mail in the office... 

 

Thanks again for the days in Istanbul, for your hospitality and efficient  

guiding through Turkish contemporary art. For me the stay was most  

productive, thought-provoking and of course pleasant. 

 

I'm looking forward to working with H?seyin Alptekin and Aydan 

Murtezaoglu. I'll keep you posted on my discussions with them. 

 

It would be nice to see you when you come to Stockholm soon. Why not 

visit some good local restaurant together? 

 

Please forward my regards to Defne. It was a great pleasure to meet her. 

 

Att the best, 

 

Anders 

 

_________________________________________________________________ 
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